February 3, 2011

Ms. Kaye Coates, Outreach Coordinator
United Policyholders
10376 Pinecastle Street
San Diego, CA 92131

Dear Ms. Coates.

On behalf of the Rancho Bernardo Community Council, I would like to thank you for your presentation and important information to our Community on insurance policies and various coverages on January 27th, 2011.

Keeping our community informed is one of the Council's key tasks, and we achieve this through this type of presentation. We thank you for taking time from your very busy schedule.

Yours Truly,

RANCHO BERNARDO COMMUNITY COUNCIL

Melissa Shoop, Corresponding Secretary

Cc: File